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19 August 2023 

ECA Lunch notice 
 

Dear Parents, 

 The Extra-Curricular Activity for the Autumn Term of 2023-24 will start from Sunday, August 20th. You are 

requested to send your child’s ECA lunch along with your child in the morning. He/she may carry the lunch 

with him/her or alternately you may send cash not more than Taka 300/- to buy it from School Café. 

 

Thank you. 
 

The Administration Team  
CGS-D Primary-Secondary 
                                                                                                                                                    


